
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Requests to defer assessments 
should be made using the new 

online form. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This new form will make requesting deferrals much 
easier. The form is very intuitive and will guide you 
through each step of the process.  
 
You can find out more about how to make request on the 
deferrals webpage.  
 

If you have any problems submitting your request please 
contact the Student Services Centre. 

https://portal.lse.ac.uk/studentservices/s/assessment-deferral-form
https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/services/assessment-and-results/exceptional-circumstances/deferral
https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/student-services/new-way-to-contact-the-student-services-centre

